
WSD launches WeChat official account
(with photo)

     Entering 2024, the Water Supplies Department (WSD) has launched its
WeChat official account today (January 2) to further enhance the department's
communication and connectivity with residents of Hong Kong, the Mainland and
other regions to help prepare for the celebration of the 60th anniversary of
the Dongjiang water supply to Hong Kong in 2025.
 
     Following the launch of its Facebook page
(www.facebook.com/watersavedave.hk), Instagram account
(www.instagram.com/watersavedave.hk/) and YouTube channel
(www.youtube.com/@wsdgovhk5392), the WSD launched its WeChat official account
to disseminate the latest information on the WSD's multifaceted work, promote
the professional image of the WSD and allow members of the public to better
grasp useful information on water services. It is also hoped that the WeChat
official account will disseminate information about the WSD to a wider degree
among residents of Hong Kong, the Mainland and other regions.
 
     Members of the public are welcome to view, follow and share the
information of the WSD's WeChat official account through the QR code.
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